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August 17, 2018

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Docketing Division
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re: In the Matter of the Application of the Dayton Power and
Light Company for an Increase in its Electric Distribution
Rates, Case No. 15-1830-EL-AIR

Dear Ms. McNeal:

Please be advised that the Ohio Hospital Association (“OHA”) is not
filing an initial-post hearing brief in this case. As a signatory party, OHA
remains supportive of the stipulation and requests that the Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio approve the Stipulation. OHA reserves the right to file a
reply brief.

Sincerely,

Devin D. Parram



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

8/17/2018 5:08:29 PM

in

Case No(s). 15-1830-EL-AIR, 15-1832-EL-ATA, 15-1831-EL-AAM

Summary: Correspondence Letter regarding OHA not filing an initial post hearing brief
electronically filed by Mr. Devin D. Parram on behalf of Ohio Hospital Association


